
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 March 2016 

 

 

Public Submissions on the Economic Regulation Authority's Draft 
Decision on the Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline  
 
PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) published a notice on 17 December 2015 inviting 
public submissions on its Draft Decision on Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd’s (GGT) 
proposed revised access arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP). 

A submission, including supporting reports, was received from GGT by the deadline of 
4pm (WST) on 26 February 2016.  At the same time, GGT also made a correction to its 
proposed revised access arrangement. 

On 11 March 2016, the ERA accepted a late submission which was received from BHP Billiton 
Limited.   

Copies of the public submissions and corrected proposed revised access arrangement are 
available on the ERA’s website. 

The ERA appreciates input from interested parties on the Draft Decision and will consider the 
matters raised in submissions when preparing the Final Decision on the revisions to the 
proposed revised access arrangement for the GGP.  The ERA intends to release its Final 
Decision around June 2016.    
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